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(For circulation among members of the governing council of AIBPARC, 

State Secretaries, Special Invitees and Advisors.) 

 

 

Dear Comrade, 

 

Holding of 3rd Triennial General Body Conference on 

30th & 31st March, 2019 at Chennai – Tasks Ahead 

 

 

We have so far issued 4 (Four) circulars on above subject. A gist of such communications is given hereunder 

so that our affiliates may comply with the requirements : 

 

 The formal notice of holding general body conference has been issued on November 30, 2018 vide 

circular no. 99/18. 

 The permissibility of each affiliate in respect of the number of delegates and observers has been 

communicated in our circular no. 110/18 dated 24.12.2018. 

 Venue of the triennial conference at Chennai has been informed by circular no. 2/19 dated 04.01.2019. 

 Notice for holding the meeting of General Secretaries of all affiliates to be held at New Delhi on 21 st 

February, 2019 has been issued vide circular no. 11/19 dated 25.01.2019. 

 

In view of all the above circulars, we summarize hereunder the tasks ahead for each affiliate :  

 

 A few affiliates have still not cleared their subscription payable for the period 01.04.2018 to 31.03.2019. 

We have sent message to each one of them. As a reminder, we like to tell that they will please remit 

subscription at the rate of Rs.20/- per member per year on their membership strength as on 31st March, 

2018. This is urgent.   

 As the central office is under obligation to compute the total membership strength for the purpose of 

reporting, we request all affiliates to please convey by e-mail the membership position as on a recent date.  

 We have so far received list of delegates and observers as well as delegates fees from 3 affiliates only – 

our affiliates in Canara Bank, Dhanalaxmi Bank and United Bank of India. Remaining affiliates are 

requested to send their list of delegates/observers with delegate fees at an early date.  

 

Cooperation of all concerned is earnestly solicited. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

 

( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 

GENERAL SECRETARY 
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